
Outdated  restrooms  being
replaced by NTPUD
North Tahoe Public Utility District is going forward with new
restrooms at North Tahoe Regional Park.

It will cost $140,634 for two pre-fabricated restrooms. The
completed buildings are expected to be delivered in October.

Grants from Placer County Parks Dedication Fees and internal
NTPUD recreation funds are paying for the facilities.

They will replace the existing new restrooms that are more
than 30 years old and do not meet current code or Americans
with Disabilities Act requirements.
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